
Customer Service is Our #1 Priority 

After hour contact – 570-274-0554 

 
               Office Hours     Monthly Meetings 

Tuesdays      9:00 am - 3:30 pm        October 21, 2025 – 6:30 pm  

Wednesdays 9:00 am - 3:30 pm        November 18, 2025 – 6:30 pm 

Thursdays    9:00 am - 3:30 pm        December 16, 2025 – 6:30 pm 

Telephone:  570-758- 3615 

Website:  LMTMA.COM 

 

LEAD AND COPPER TESTING 

The Board Members would like to thank everyone who was asked to participate in the 

lead and copper testing recently that is completed every three (3) years per the PA 

Department of Environmental Protection’s requirements.  Your cooperation is greatly 

appreciated. 

VENTS & HYDRANTS 

It’s that time of year, even though the recent temperatures don’t feel like it, when we 

ask each of our customers to remove the snow when it is blocking sewer vents or fire 

hydrants.  We thank you for your cooperation in this matter. 

 

OUTDOOR FAUCETS 

The Authority would like to remind everyone to check their outdoor faucets.  Freezing 

temperatures can cause your outdoor faucet to freeze and break causing water loss.  Other 

things that can happen if it is not caught would be cloudy water and reduced pressure 

along the system for our other customers.  Please make sure all outdoor faucets have been 

winterized. 

 

SEWER SYSTEM PROHIBITED WASTES 

With winter soon upon us again, please have your HVAC technician inspect your oil 

tanks for any problems.  Home heating fuel is a prohibited waste for the Authority’s 

wastewater system.  The homeowner will be held liable for any and all damages 

pertaining to the clean-up and restart of the plant should their home heating system 

malfunction causing home heating fuel to be discharged into the wastewater system.   

Rules and Regulations concerning the discharge of prohibited wastes and unlawful 

connections may be viewed through the Authority website LMTMA.COM. 

 

DAMAGE 

Please contact the Authority Office immediately at 570-758-3615 if you discover that 

damage has occurred on either the water or wastewater system so that the proper repairs 

can be scheduled.  The Authority would like to say thanks to those people who have 

taken the time to report damage and/or leaks.  It is greatly appreciated. 

 

 

 

 


